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Central Bank of Nigeria and IPA on High
Cost of Digital Financial Inclusion

Nigeria’s The Nation reports on findings from an IPA survey on the many barriers faced by
Nigerians trying to use digital financial services, including lack of transparency and high
costs, and the new partnership between IPA and the Central Bank of Nigeria to address
them. You can read more about the research findings in this blog post.
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